16/02030/F

From: Anne Adams [
Sent: 22 November 2016 14:00
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Objection

Ref: 16/02030/F 

Address: The Pheasant Pluckers Inn, The Green, Burdrop Description: Erection of a single storey building providing 3 No en-suite letting rooms

I would like to object to the above application.

The pub is supposed to be open for business but the owners are making no effort to keep normal or even regular pub hours. They say they are open on Sundays for lunch but the opening hours are random and not reliable.

I understand they are also meant to now be open for lunch, but so far I have seen no evidence of this, no lights, open doors or even basic signage to indicate this place is open for business at all.

They cannot say the pub is not a viable business when it has not been given the chance to operate as one. 

If permission is given to build on the car park this would mean that in a small car park there would be even less parking spaces available for use by customers in the future, if and when a serious effort is made to run this business properly. 

Burdrop is already over-crowded, with cars being parked on narrow lanes, Aany overspill caused by reducing the size of the car park would seriously increase that problem.

I hope you will refuse this latest application.

Yours Sincerely

Anne Skowronska

Jasmine Cottage, Burdrop, Sibford Gower. OX15 5RN

